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November 18, 2008

To: C. Ray Wierson, County Administrator
Dennis Conard, County Sherift

From: Matt Hirst, Information Technology Director

Subject: Sheriff’s Office Dispatch radio console PC and application upgrade.

A quote has been received from RACOM to upgrade the PC’s and application used in Sheriff’s Dispatch
to control and access the RACOM radio equipment for Sheriff’s Office 800 MHz trunked radio system

communications. This radio systems is critical to Sheriff’s Office operations.

These upgrades will continue to be used by Scott Emergency Communications Center as part of the
backup dispatch operation and should be considered critical both now and in the future.

This application upgrade project will replace PC’s that are over five years old and are currently running
the Windows 2000 operating system.

The City of Davenport Dispatch operation co-located in the Court House is currently utilizing this
upgraded application.

It is recommeded that the Board approve the bid from RACOM in the amount of $16,350.00. Budget
dollars are available in the Electronic Equipment Capital Plan to fund the cost of project.



